
Pastoral Council Meeting 

Sept. 20, 2016 Minutes 

Members Excused: Mike Nuzzo, Pat Schmitz 

We Assemble in God’s Name Opening Prayer- Our Father 

    Prayers of Intercession for the Needs of the Parish and Individuals 

We Proclaim God’s Word Luke 16: 19-31 Read by Pam  

We Present Our Offering 

 Pastor’s Report   

o The Cross project was finished with installation on Sept. 14 blessed by the Archbishop.  

o The Grotto is still in the final stages of being finished by either the Eagle Scout or the 

other Boy Scouts.  

o The newly designed St. Anne website was launched 

o A Christmas giveaway of the book entitled, “Resisting Happiness” by Matthew Kelly was 

discussed.  Cost is $1.00 a book.  

 Finance Council Report 

o August 2016 was in the black fiscally 

o Monthly giving is up 

o Finance letter will be mailed to parishioners in October explaining the state of the 

Church’s finances and the new financial drive 

 CPR Training 

o Two new parishioners (Neil and Trish Flannery) have volunteered to give CPR training to 

those that would like it.  Tom will contact them to get more information. 

 Commission Updates 

o All council members were asked to reach out to the Chairperson of their respective 

commissions to find out when they were next meeting. 

 Website Review 

o Margie Mandli came and previewed the website to the council and also showed the 

Video of the Installation of the Cross. 

 Communications- Seeing and Hearing 



o Fr. Bob asked if we heard any feedback on the cross that we pass that information along 

to him  

 Upcoming Events 

o Pastoral Council Retreat ’16: Sept. 20 – Oct. 1 

o Nov. 11: 6-9 PM – Behold! (High School and above) 

o Tuesdays @ 7 – Eucharistic Holy Hour 

o Next Pastoral Council Meeting: Oct. 18, 2016 @ 7 PM 

 We Give Thanks Prayers of Gratitude 

 Closing Prayer  Hail Mary 

 

Respectfully submitted by Chris Geyer 

 


